NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
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Cabinet Secretary

21 June 2002 “ony

Harvey E. Yates
P.O. Box 1933
Roswell, New Mexico 88202

RE: Stebbins Deep Fed. #4  A-30-20-29 30-015-20072

Dear Sir:
As per letters dated 3-26-2001 and 6-25-2001 you have been notified that the authority to inject has been

terminated as per Rule 705.C. The well type has been changed to an oil well, the original type noted in
the APD. If you have any questions on this matter please contact me.

Respectfully,

Van Barton
Field Rep.Il

cc: BLM in Carlsbad
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